

Sutton Church of England V.C. Infant School

Sutton: 01692-580608 Hickling: 01692-598355 Catfield: 01692-580568



Wednesday 12 October 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

This will be the last newsletter before half term. It has been a busy time as ever - a big well done to our Yr2 guides who showed a few visitors around on Open Morning - they did a wonderful job!

We had wonderful turnouts for both the Harvest Festival and the maths café which was lovely - I hope the maths wasn't too scary!

The KS1 children are very excited about the Gressenhall trip and Reception will have a wonderful time hosting the children from Catfield and Hickling - there are some lovely things planned. These cross Federation events are a super opportunity for all the children to mix together.

Miss Ashley, Mrs Fiske and Ms Firth are looking forward to seeing you all at the Parent/Carer meetings to discuss how your lovely children are getting on.

Finally I'd like to say a big well done to the Sutton team - it has been a time of change and everyone has really risen to the challenge. The school looks fantastic!

I wish you all a peaceful and sunny half term break. Ms Nutbeam



Sponsored Cycle Ride

Hats off to Mrs Crane, Mrs Hubbard and Miss Wones who completed an awesome 35 mile on 24 September to raise funds for a defibrillator for Sutton. They have raised an amazing amount of almost £450 which we will be adding to with our sponsored event on the playground this Friday afternoon at 2.30pm. Thank you to those of you who have donated already and a massive thanks to the ladies for undertaking such a gruelling ride but for such a worthy cause.

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon

Again thank you for your marvellous support - we raised a fantastic £216 for Macmillan. What a generous lot we have here at Sutton.

Request from Green Class

We would be grateful for any boxes next week to make vehicles with.

Pupil Photographs



Orders need to be returned to school by Monday 17 October in order that your photographs will be returned by 31 October

End of half term assembly

We will be ending the half term as usual with an assembly in St Michael's Church on Friday 21 October at 9.00am. Staff will be leaving the school at 8.40am sharp so please make sure that you are here in plenty of time if you need us to walk your child there.

KS1 Home Learning

This will be on display in the hall from 2.30pm on Friday 21 October for you to look through.

Library Books

We would be grateful if you could check at home to see if you have any of our library books. There are a few that are missing which we would be grateful to have returned. Thank you.

Headlice

We have had some reports of headlice. Please could you check the heads in your household and, if necessary, treat appropriately. There is plenty of advice on the internet on how to deal with this pesky issue.

Stalham Academy Open Evening

A flyer accompanies this newsletter giving details of the Open Evening to be held on Thursday 3 November.

<u>Dates for Diaries</u>
Shown below are dates for your diary so far. This is amended regularly and all these dates are on the website – newly added dates are shown in red.

Date		
13/10	3.00-4.30pm	Parent Meetings
14/10	2.30pm	Sponsored Wheels event
21/10	9.00am	Assembly at St Michael's Church, Sutton
	2.30pm	KS1 Home Learning on display in hall
	3.00pm	School closes for half term
31/10	8.50am	School re-opens for second half term
03/11	12noon	Bonfire Lunch Special
		FoSIS Meeting – time to be confirmed
	5.00-6.30pm	Stalham Academy Open Evening for Years 1 & 2 children
04/11		Yr1/2 Flu Immunisation
18/11		Children In Need Day
22/11		Whole School Outing to Planetarium Workshops at Catfield School
23/11	2.00-4.00pm	FoSIS Christmas Fayre – further details to follow
06/12		Whole School Outing to Pantomime at Catfield School
12/12	1.30pm	Nativity Production
13/12	10.00am	Nativity Production
	12 noon	Christmas Lunch
16/12	9.00am	Church Service
	Last day of term	Christmas Jumper Day